
Swimming Gala v Bedford School 
 
Well done to all the swimmers from Years 5-8 who took part in the swimming gala against 
Bedford School on Tuesday.  It was a thoroughly enjoyable afternoon’s meet; the standard 
of swimming from both schools was high yet St Faith’s managed to secure first place in 
almost every race.  Personal best performances were aplenty, and amazingly four new 
school records were set. All this shows great promise as we move towards the National 
Swimming qualifying rounds on Tuesday 27th February.  I am sure St Faith’s will not 
disappoint. 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils who set new school records: 
 
Mateo in the U10 25m Backstroke (19.53) and 25m Butterfly (19.73). The Butterfly record 
had been standing since 1997! 
 
The U10 boys’ Medley Relay team of Niall, Reuben, Mateo and Noah (1:27:54) 
The U11 girls’ Medley Relay team of Daisy, Polina, Ava and Phoebe (1:18:03) 
 
All results are posted on the notice boards outside the dining room. 
 
Mrs Critchley 
Year 8 Tutor/Teacher of Humanities & Sport 
 


